
Attn: CINEAST
1 RUE PAUL MEDINGER
LUXEMBOURG-2142 3rd January 2024

Dear team of CinEast,

As LUkraine asbl (R.C.S Luxembourg F 9.931) we would like to express our deepest gratitude for your
donation and support of Ukraine.

Since the full scale invasion, 1671 fire trucks and 442 ambulances have been destroyed in Ukraine and the
numbers are increasing daily. We’ve launched a worldwide fundraising campaign called “Ukraine is
Calling” to help Ukrainian first responders save more lives. Our goal is to raise money for 112 rescue
vehicles and to send them to Ukraine to those regions which need them the most.

We would like to reassure you that your donation of
12 800 Euro

has been duly received on the campaign’s account LU88 0030 3148 6966 5000 on 20.12.2023.

This donation will cover fully the costs of one ambulance (already sent to Ukraine) and partially the
costs of another ambulance (to be sent to Ukraine soon).

You may track our progress on ambulances and fire trucks procurement and transfer at
https://ukraineiscalling.com/ or https://ukrainians.lu/reports-results/

We appreciate your involvement in social good and our life-saving project and thank you for helping

LUkraine asbl in fulfilling our mission.

Yours sincerely,
President of LUkraine asbl

Nicolas Zharov

LUkraine asbl
RCS : F9931
29 Boulevard du Prince Henri
L-1724 Luxembourg
www.ukrainians.lu
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